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File #: 0828-18 Version: A  Name: Subject: (Direct Referral) Communication from the
Alderman of the 1st District wishing to discuss
safety concerns and issues associated with the
property located at 2910 Taylor Ave, Apt 202.

Type: Communication Status: Passed

File created: 8/13/2018 In control: Public Safety and Licensing Committee

On agenda: Final action: 10/16/2018

Title: Subject: (Direct Referral) Communication from the Alderman of the 1st District wishing to discuss

safety concerns and issues associated with the property located at 2910 Taylor Ave, Apt 202.

Recommendation of the Public Safety and Licensing Committee on 08-15-18: That the
communication from the Alderman of the 1st District wishing to discuss safety concerns and issues
associated with the property located at 2910 Taylor Ave, Apt 202 be deferred.

Recommendation of the Public Safety and Licensing Committee on 09-25-18: That the
communication from the Alderman of the 1st District wishing to discuss safety concerns and issues
associated with the property located at 2910 Taylor Ave, Apt 202 be deferred for two weeks.

Recommendation of the Public Safety and Licensing Committee on 10-09-18: That the
communication from the Alderman of the 1st District wishing to discuss safety concerns and issues
associated with the property located at 2910 Taylor Ave, Apt 202 be received and filed.

Fiscal Note: N/A
Sponsors:

Indexes:

Code sections:

Attachments:
Date Ver. Action By Action Result
10/16/2018 A Common Council Approved as Presented Pass
10/9/2018 A Public Safety and Licensing Recommended to be Received and Filed
Committee
9/25/2018 A Public Safety and Licensing Deferred
Committee
8/15/2018 A Public Safety and Licensing Deferred
Committee

Subject: (Direct Referral) Communication from the Alderman of the 1st District wishing to discuss
safety concerns and issues associated with the property located at 2910 Taylor Ave, Apt 202.

Recommendation of the Public Safety and Licensing Committee on 08-15-18: That the
communication from the Alderman of the 1st District wishing to discuss safety concerns and issues
associated with the property located at 2910 Taylor Ave, Apt 202 be deferred.

Recommendation of the Public Safety and Licensing Committee on 09-25-18: That the
communication from the Alderman of the 1st District wishing to discuss safety concerns and issues
associated with the property located at 2910 Taylor Ave, Apt 202 be deferred for two weeks.
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File #: 0828-18, Version: A

Recommendation of the Public Safety and Licensing Committee on 10-09-18: That the
communication from the Alderman of the 1st District wishing to discuss safety concerns and issues
associated with the property located at 2910 Taylor Ave, Apt 202 be received and filed.

Fiscal Note: N/A
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